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Date: 20" October 2023 2 : g
Community High School

Dear Parent/Carer(s)
Thanks for your support this half-term. It seems to have passed by quickly.

It has been a busy 7 weeks and routines and procedures have been established to set
the tone for the rest of the year.

A number of trips and visits have taken place along with a variety of extra-curricular
activities and more academic opportunities have been offered for students. We have
seen the introduction of our new Scholars programme focussing on extending learning
and linking to University life in the future.

We received our validated results from the Summer examinations and we are all
extremely proud of the achievements. Students and staff worked very hard and the
impact and success is evident. We will share more information once the performance
tables have been published and we have analysed further.

| hope you have all had a chance to look at the English, Design & Technology and
Science Learning in the Limelight articles sent out by Mrs Robson recently. It's
fantastic to see learning and student progress being shared with Parents and Carers.

It is another busy half-term after the break packed with different opportunities for
specific year groups.

Just a reminder that it is INSET day on Monday 30" October 2023 and students will
return to school on Tuesday 315' October 2023. If there is anything you would like to
discuss please call 01270 560514 or email: enguries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely
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D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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